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Kantner, Libby (CI-StPaul)

From: Cookie Montgomery <cookiem@usfamily.net>

Sent: Friday, September 09, 2016 1:34 PM

To: Kantner, Libby (CI-StPaul)

Subject: changing hours for liquor stores in Saint Paul

Hello Ms. Kantner 

 

I am a resident of the City of Saint Paul and a total non-drinker of alcoholic beverages. 

 

That being said, I believe that bringing the closing hours of Saint Paul liquor stores to the 

standard of the surrounding municipalities makes sense.  While I do not drink alcohol, it is my 

belief that no major consequences would result from this change in the ordinance.  People will 

continue to buy alcoholic beverages regardless of the hours of operation; two additional hours 

won’t affect this fact. 

 

Thank you for considering my opinion. 

 

Myra L. Montgomery 

 


